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Melinda Moore VP Finance Fall 2013

Consultation and Representation:  Established office hours from 12-2 Tuesdays 
immediately following the election in October.  Set meetings with House Manager, 
Administrator, President, former VP Finance, to catch up with financial organization and 
get into the routine.  Began preparing society allocations and the budget for 2014-2015.  

Research and Legislation: N/A 

Committees and Boards:  The Finance Committee, Executive Committee, Special 
Committee on Voting Methods, and Constitution and Bylaw Committees all throughout 
the last part of the semester.  Bylaws continue to be presented to council, and the 
Finance Committee is on track for presenting the budget early in February.  

        

 Financial Oversight: Still waiting on the statements from the accountants (sent out prior to 
Fall 2013) in order to present GSA monthlies and term end.  Receiving these will be a 
major factor for improving the overall organization of the GSA’s day to day financial 
operations.  The bar finances show slight growth from Fall last year. (See Fall 2013 bar 
report). 

 Projects and Goals:  Improve the overall organization of GSA finances, which needs some 
attention.  Meet with house manager once weekly, and increase finance committee 
meetings as needed. 

Announcements: If someone would like to join the finance committee you are welcome.  We 
have one council position vacant.  Please let me know. !

                  Email: vpfinance@unbgsa.ca 
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